
Your Parking Meter and/or Ticket Has Been Paid By

www.SmallCarSociety.org

Thank You For Driving Small!

The Parking Ticket Relief Program is our way of 
thanking you for driving small. When someone 
chooses to drive a small car, we all benefit:

✓ Small cars generally make less noise.
✓ Fewer resources are used in their 

production and operation.
✓ They take up less space.
✓ Small cars are cute and fun to look at.
✓ In an accident, small cars are safer because they are less likely to 

cause significant damage to the passengers in other vehicles.
✓ A special class of tiny cars, the Neighborhood Electric Vehicles 

(NEVs), have a greater degree of safety because they are set to have 
a top speed of 25 MPH.

Because of all these benefits, at the Small Car Society, we believe that 
small car owners deserve a break when it comes to paying for parking. 
So, weʼve established the Parking Ticket Relief Program. As a part of 
this program, weʼre lobbying and petitioning local city governments to 
allow free parking for all small cars. That means no tickets and not 
having to pay for parking ramp access or parking meters. 

Until the day when we reach our goal of free parking for all tiny car 
owners, the Small Car Society will be selectively paying parking meters 
and parking tickets as we find them on small cars. We also encourage 
our members to randomly pay parking meters for small cars. Share the 
small car love by reusing this flyer to pay someone elseʼs parking meter. 
Learn more online by visiting www.SmallCarSociety.org


